
COMMUNCIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21, 2023  

 

The MT Greeters met with 2 new residents in May:  

1. Tamela (Tami) MacIntyre, 106 Moss Circle, visited May 24. [renter] 
2. Beverly and Edward King, 237 Candlewood Drive, visited May 25. 

 
Backup for Committee Positions: 
 
Digital Resources, the company who maintains our copier has been informed that Dennis 
Arena will be the backup for Ted Ackley.  Dennis’ name will be listed at the copier for 
info/issues and has been added to Digital’s contact list.  Also, we’re in the process of 
reviewing and renewing a new maintenance agreement with Digital in the very near 
future.     
 
Deadline for items for the 2023 July News and Views: 

 Friday, June 23, 2023 

Delivery of the 2023 July News and Views: 

 Friday, June 30, 2023  

We’d like to thank our News and Views carriers as we’ve asked them to be on the 

lookout for vacant homes when they make their monthly deliveries.  We are trying to get 

an accurate number of how many homes we will be delivering the special edition of the 

October Calendar.   

At the June 2023 BOD meeting, Joseph Martin, MT’s Webmaster, will be presenting an 

update on our Web site and the plan to replace our current application to Word Press, a 

web content management system.    

We’d also like to thank our fellow resident, Leonard Sansone, for his donation of an 

American flag which he received from the USO.  It will certainly be put to good use in 

honoring our country and community.  We’d also like to acknowledge and thank Leonard 

for his service as a drummer in the USO where we understand he entertained our troops 

worldwide.  A note will be posted in the July News and Views thanking Leonard for 

making a difference to our service men and women. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Committee Chair 



 
 

 

 

 


